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LACC HOSTS OPENING RECEPTION FOR WITH CARE IN SUCH A 
WORLD  
 
BACKGROUND: Los Angeles City College (LACC) will host an opening reception for 
With Care in Such a World, a new exhibit featuring the paintings and drawings of the 
late artist Olga Seem. The exhibition will run from March 21 through April 18.  
 
WHAT:  Opening reception for With Care in Such a Worldexhibition 
WHO:  Late artist Olga Seem 
   
WHEN: Thursday, March 21, 2024, 5-7 pm 
WHERE: Los Angeles City College 
  VAMA Gallery, Da Vinci Hall Building 
  855 N. Vermont Avenue 
  Los Angeles, CA  90029 
 

With Care in Such a World features Seem’s mature works, many of which have not 
been previously shown. Olga Seem worked throughout the United States and Japan. 
She studied at UCLA where she received her BA in Education in 1949 and her 
Masters in 1963. She taught painting at LACC for many decades until her retirement, 
after which she created the Olga Seem Kooyman scholarship. She continued making 
artwork into her nineties, even after her eyesight started failing her. 

 
PARKING:  Street parking on Heliotrope and Vermont Avenues, adjacent to the LACC 

Campus 
 



 


